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February 9, 2017 

 

TO:  Mr. Ken Whittemore, Assistant Superintendent, Human Resources 

 

FROM: IFPTE -School Supervisors Association, Kimberly Chamberlain, 

President, Kyra Byrne Steele, Representative and SSA Negotiating 

Team 

 

RE:  REQUEST TO BEGIN BARGAINING RE:  

CONTRACT REOPENER ARTICLES 

 

This is the formal proposal from School Supervisors Association to begin 

bargaining regarding Contract Reopeners.  

 

In accordance with Article 10, Section 10001.01 Contract Reopeners of the 2015 – 

2018 negotiated agreement between WCCUSD and IFPTE -SSA, School Supervisors 

Association (SSA), we formally request that we begin bargaining regarding Article 

3.1 Salary 

 

We look forward to negotiating with the District in Good Faith in accordance with 

PERB regulations, in a manner that is mutually collaborative, respectful and 

beneficial to the members represented by SSA 

 

 

2/9/2017 
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